
14th ANNUAL 
FESTA ITALIANA OF CUYAHOGA FALLS 

FALLS RIVER SQUARE DISTRICT 
 

JULY 19, 20, 21, 2024 
 

Dear Vendor, 
 
 We hope everyone is doing well and would like to thank you for your interest in joining Festa! Your 
participation helps to make our festival possible.  We are looking forward to seeing you at our Festa Italiana 2024, 
in Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio. 
 

This year again, we will stage vendors in the off lots.  You will be contacted Friday, July 12th with the 
time estimate you will be permitted to start setup on site.  Vendors are welcome bring their trailers to the off lot 
(parking lot next to the fire station at the corner of 2nd St. and Falls Ave) 24 hours prior to event set-up.  The fire 
station address is: 1924 Front St, Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44221 
 

This year, due to a change of policy with our ice vendor, we are trying to minimize the amount of ice we 
have left over since they do not take back left over ice.  If you will be buying ice from us, please indicate and give 
an estimate on the contract/application.     
 
 Enclosed is the Vendor Application for your rental space, Vendor Rules and Regulations Agreement, 
Vendor Size, and Cuyahoga Falls Fire Department Public Event Vendor Safety Check List.   
 

The application and payment in full must be received no later than May 31, 2024. 
 
Payment must be in full with application, to reserve space. Rental spaces will be awarded in the order received. 
You may pay by check or money order, NO CASH. 
 
Make Check payable to:   Festa Italiana of Cuyahoga Falls 
 
Mail to:     Festa Italiana of Cuyahoga Falls 
    P.O. Box 912 
    Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio 44223 
 
Food vendors must adhere to all policies and laws governing the event. 
Failure to comply with safety regulations will be cause for the vendor to leave the event. 
Vendor shall be assessed any fees assessed by the city of Cuyahoga Falls for noncompliance. 
Copy of Insurance certificate of liability with Festa Italiana of Cuyahoga Falls as additional insured is 
required prior to the event. 
 
Please update our PO Box address (PO Box 912 CFO 44223) with your insurance agent – we still have 
certificates mailed to the old PO Box.  We no longer have access to the old PO Box.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Caitlin Sabo at 330-760-0918 or e-mail at vendors@festaitalianacf.com 
 
On behalf of Festa Italiana of Cuyahoga Falls, we thank you very much for your support and look forward to 
Festa 2024! 
 
Sincerely, 
Caitlin Sabo  
Vendor Chairperson 
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